
Treasury approves Wisconsin’s plan to invest $115 million of CPF funding in 
multi-purpose community facilities to improve resources for communities 
that enable work, education, and health monitoring.
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 Program Summary: $115 million for Multi-Purpose Community Facilities (61% of 
CPF allocation)

 Program Description: Wisconsin’s Flexible Facilities
Program will provide grants to local and Tribal
governments for purposes of enabling work,
education, and healthcare monitoring in public
libraries and community centers to address the
needs of residents living in communities disproportionately impacted by the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Eligible projects include construction and/or renovation of 
buildings and purchase of technology and equipment to promote connectivity and 
enable those public libraries and community centers to facilitate work, education, 
and health monitoring.

 Key State Contact: Wisconsin Department of Administration
On November 21, 2024, Treasury approved Wisconsin’s request to modify the

funding from $107M to $115M. This fact sheet reflects these changes.

Wisconsin Capital Projects Fund Program Overview

For More Information: 
For Media Inquiries: 
For General Inquiries:

Please visit www.treasury.gov/CPF 
Please contact the U.S. Treasury Press Office at (202) 622-2960
Please email CapitalProjectsFund@treasury.gov for additional information

Wisconsin estimates this 
program will fund a 

minimum of 25 projects 
that will serve more than 

250,000 individuals.
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